
 
 
The Rt Hon Rishi Sunak MP 
Chancellor of the Exchequer 
Her Majesty's Treasury  

1, Horse Guards Road,  

London SW1A 2HQ 

18 June 2020 
Dear Chancellor 
 
A new National Nature Service could employ many tens of thousands of people and restore our land, 
coastlines, oceans and economy for a greener, more prosperous future. 

There is plenty of work to do, ready to go, with the right investment in the projects and people needed 
to shape a green recovery. To tackle climate change, restore nature, and give everyone a healthier 
environment, we need to restore thousands of hectares of habitats, create a more sustainable food 
and farming system, ensure equitable access to quality greenspaces for nature-deprived communities, 
root out invasive species and work the land in sustainable ways. 

In doing so, we will create a more prosperous and resilient society and train up a new workforce with 
the skills and confidence to power a green, modern economy. Our organisations stand ready to lead, 
people of all ages and backgrounds stand ready to work as part of an environmental economic 
renaissance. From you, we need a well-funded training and employment programme, investment in a 
co-designed portfolio of conservation projects to kickstart green recovery, and the bravery to seize 
the day. 

Yours sincerely 
 

Hendrikus van Hensbergen, CEO, Action for Conservation 

Sir Mark Rylance 

Dominic Dyer, CEO, Badger Trust 

Sir Ian Cheshire, Chairman, Barclays UK 

Kit Stoner, CEO, Bat Conservation Trust 

Sue Riddlestone OBE, CEO, Bioregional 

Judy Ling Wong CBE, Honoroary President, Black Environment Network 

Mya-Rose Craig, President, Black2Nature 

Gill Perkins, CEO, Bumblebee Conservation Trust 

Julie Williams, CEO, Butterfly Conservation 

Anita Konrad, CEO, Campaign for National Parks 

Clare James, Cardiff Green New Deal 

David Clubb, Cardiff National Park City Group 

Beth Thorren, Deputy CEO, ClientEarth 

Jeremy Pickles, Sustainable Development Manager, East Riding of Yorkshire Council 

Carina Millstone, CEO, Feedback 

Sue Pritchard, CEO, The Food, Farming and Countryside Commission 

Sir Jonathan Poritt, Co-Founder, Forum for the Future 

Miriam Turner and Hugh Knowles, interim co-CEOs, Friends of the Earth 

Dominic Hall, Convenor, Glasgow National Park City Group 

Sonja Graham, Co-CEO, Global Action Plan 

Naomi Webb, Executive Director, Good Chance Theatre 



 
John Sauven, CEO, Greenpeace UK 

Patricia Hughes, CEO, Hart District Council 

David Bunt, Chair, Institute of Fisheries Management 

Darren Raymond, Artistic Director, Intermission Youth 

Allison Tickell, Director, Julie’s Bicycle 

Alex Codd, Assistant Director, Kingston upon Hull City Council 

Jyoti Fernandes MBE, Chair, Landworkers’ Alliance 

David Hickman, Head of Environment, Lincolnshire County Council 

Angela McDermott, London National Park City 

Paul de Zylva, the National Park City Foundation 

Paul Hamblin, Executive Director, National Parks England 

Zamzam Ibrahim, President, National Union of Students 

Leigh Middleton, CEO, National Youth Agency 

Martin Lines, UK Chair, Nature-Friendly Farming Network 

Rachel Graham, Ecology Manager, North East Lincolnshire Council 

Denise Hyde, CEO, North Lincolnshire Council 

Dr Briony Fox, Director of Conservation, North York Moors National Park Authority 

Kate Ashbrook, General Secretary, Open Spaces Society 

Jill Nelson, CEO, People’s Trust for Endangered Species 

Karen Biggs, CEO, Phoenix Futures 

Ian Dunn, CEO, Plantlife 

Max Wakefield, Co-Director, Possible 

Rebecca Wrigley, CEO, Rewilding Britain 

Beccy Speight, CEO, RSPB 

Michelle Terry, Artistic Director, Shakespeare’s Globe 

Sonia Friedman OBE, Producer, Sonia Friedman Productions 

Jamie Agombar, Executive Director, SOS-UK 

Kath Dalmeny, CEO, Sustain 

Darren York, CEO, The Conservation Volunteers 

Prof. Fiona Matthews, Chair, The Mammal Society 

Matthew Warchus, Artistic Director, The Old Vic 

Gemma Cantelo, Head of Policy and Advocacy, The Ramblers 

Craig Bennett, CEO, The Wildlife Trusts 

Freya Tischko, Convenor, UK Student Climate Network 

Matt Williams, Director, UK Youth for Nature 

Marc Whitmore, CEO, UpRising 

Chris Butler-Stroud, CEO, Whale and Dolphin Conservation 

Dr James Robinson, Director of Conservation, WWT 

Richard Benwell, CEO, Wildlife and Countryside Link 

Darren Moorcroft, CEO, Woodland Trust 

Tanya Steele, CEO, WWF-UK 

Dominic Jermey OBE, CEO, Zoological Society of London 

 
 


